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A Budget for Billionaires, Not Working Families 

 

Congress has now passed a budget bill that working families cannot afford. The legislation adds $3.3 
trillion to the national debt while slashing programs that keep our communities strong – cutting health 
care funding, rolling back investments in clean energy and advanced manufacturing jobs, and giving 
permanent tax breaks to corporations and the wealthiest Americans. 
 

Meanwhile, working people are left with small, temporary tax relief that barely makes a dent in the rising 
costs families face every day. 
 

This bill is a giveaway to the wealthy at the expense of the people who keep this country running. 
 

To see how your U.S. Senators voted, please click here (usw.to/5ee). If you would like to call your 
Senators to tell them how you feel about their vote, the Senate toll-free number is 1-877-607-0785. 
Remember to make two calls to be connected with both your Senators. 
 

To see how your U.S. Representative voted, please click here (usw.to/5ei). If you would like to call your 
Representative to let them know how you feel about their vote, The House toll-free number is 1-866-
202-5409. 

 
 

“We’re going to continue to stand up and fight back — because our jobs, our families, and our 
future are on the line and at risk. So today, I’m calling on every USW member and every 

working American to pick up the phone and call your member of Congress. Tell them this is 
disgraceful and a job killing budget bill. Tell them we won’t forget who stood with us — and 

who sold us out.”  – USW International President, David McCall 

 
 

 
 

Enough is enough. Working people deserve better. 

https://www.senate.gov/legislative/LIS/roll_call_votes/vote1191/vote_119_1_00372.htm
https://clerk.house.gov/Votes/2025190

